Exhibit B
Amanda Brady

From: Todd C. Stoughton

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 1:53 PM

To: Amanda Brady

Cc: Jim J. Young

Subject: RE: Entertainment Vehicle Lottery Winners
Amanda,

Both applications are approved, but | did not see a place for the CM’s office to sign on the form. It you
need more than this email, please let me know.

Respectfully,

Todd

From: Amanda Brady <abrady@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Friday, January 3, 2025 9:55 AM

To: Katie P. Halloran <katie.halloran@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Randall Smith <rsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Todd C.
Stoughton <tstoughton@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Ronald Ramsingh <rramsingh@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Jim J. Young <jjyoung@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: Entertainment Vehicle Lottery Winners '

Good morning,

On November 22™, the City held a lottery for two entertainment vehicle licenses. The two winners of the lottery
had 30 days to submit a completed application to the Licensing Department for review. Per ordinance Sec. 6-147,
the Licensing Department shall send a copy of each completed application to the Police Department, Planning
Department and City Manager for review prior to presenting the application to the city commission.

Please review the applications attached. Send any recommendations or concerns you may have and provided
your signature at the bottom of the form.

Please keep in mind that the deadline to submit items for the February CC meeting is Friday, January 17, so
please have your recommendations to me no later than Thursday, January 16,

I appreciate your time and consideration in this matter.

Amanda Brady
Licensing Official
City of Key West


Exhibit B


Amanda Brady

From: Bradley Lariz

Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 8:48 AM

To: Amanda Brady; Randall Smith

Cc: Alexandre J. Gaufillet

Subject: RE: Entertainment Vehicle Lottery Winners
Amanda,

I spoke to Officer Gaufillet and we do not see any issues with providing these two
licenses.

Thank you,

Captain Bradley Lariz
Operations Bureau

Key West Police Department
Office (305) 809-1014

From: Amanda Brady <abrady@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Friday, January 3, 2025 11:19 AM

To: Randall Smith <rsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Bradley Lariz <blariz@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Alexandre J. Gaufillet <agaufillet@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: RE: Entertainment Vehicle Lottery Winners

Thank you!

Amanda Brady
Licensing Official
City of Key West





